
 

School Photographer Visit – Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th November 

 

18th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

The school photographer will be in school on the above dates. They will be taking pictures of 

all children and siblings in school whose parents have given permission by signing our digital 

permissions policy.  

If you have not given permission previously for your child’s image to be used by the school 

but you would like your child’s picture to be taken by the photographer, please contact the 

office and let Mrs Pedlow know as soon as possible.  

Additionally, if you have previously given consent for your child’s image to be taken in school 

but you do not wish the photographer to take your child’s picture this week, please contact 

Mrs Pedlow in the office.  

These images will not be used by the school for any additional purpose, they are solely for 

personal use by our families.  

Copies of the images taken will be distributed in due course to allow parents to decide if they 

wish to purchase or not via the School Photographer company, Lafayette.  

If you have any further queries, please contact the school office.  

Regards 

 

Sean Spillane 

Principal 

 

 


